THE UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY PARK LOS ANGELES

September 1, 1943

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence.

Dear Dr. Allen:

Your splendid letter of August 25th is most sincerely appreciated. I hope your travels will bring you to the West Coast in the not too far distant future and that we may have the pleasure of playing some of the local courses here. I am certain my game would be considerably improved if I had the benefit of a good coach and friend.

Both Kathryn and I would look forward to seeing you and Mrs. Allen. With kindest personal regards to you both, I am

Sincerely yours,

JJJ/bvm

Jakosky

Phog: Prof. wm. R. La Porte, (Phy. Edu.) sends
greetings & you.